

Ambrosoli News

Friday 14 December 2018

Thady 14 December 2010	
8am Term 2 begins	
PTA Meeting - 8am	
•	
•	
Art Assembly	
Roast Beef with yorkshire puddings/Broccoli Cheese and veg	
Spaghetti Bolognaise/Neapolitan Sauce with green beans and garlic bread	
Chicken curry/Yellow Dal with chapati and rice with cucumber and carrot sticks	
Local Beans and Rice/Posho with spinach	
Beef or Veg Burgers with sweet potato chips and salad	

Mission Statement

Ambrosoli is a community minded school that nurtures curiosity, creativity and global awareness through an inspiring, broad and engaging curriculum. Children learn to become resilient and respectful in an environment where each child is challenged and encouraged to thrive and achieve as an individual.

Our Vision

Empowering pupils to become **confident**, **compassionate** and **internationally minded** learners.



Year 3 Bunyonyi - Siyanna, Cordell & Aarush

Congratulations to the year 3 group above who raised 121,100 ugx for CoRSU by organising their own stall at the Christmas Fair and sold goodies to their school mates. Great job guys!

KS2 Production - DVD

The KS2 Production was professionally filmed. The DVD is 20,000 and can be pre-booked and paid for with Kelly in the Operations Office.

Non Uniform Day / CoRSU

Children and staff paid 5,000 UGX to wear their own clothes to school on Thursday instead of their uniform. This raised 1,349,500 UGX! This brings the total raised this term for us to donate to CoRSU to 2,505,600 UGX. In addition to this our families also donated well over 200 shoebox gifts to be given to the children at the CoRSU Christmas party last weekend. That's amazing! Thank you so much everybody.



Recycling Plastic Bottles



Rwenzori Bottling Company and Coca Cola have a recycling depot. We have been given collection bins for all plastic bottles for recycling. However, not all plastic can be recycled with them. Examples are; Jesa yoghurt pots or egg containers. Only water and soda bottles (any colours, any brands).

Let's start collecting and the recycling plant will collect them regularly. Let's make a difference!

Finance Department

*Bernice - Bursar*Dear Parents,

Thank you to all those who have met their financial obligations to the school, we appreciate it very much.

Please be reminded according to the Financial policy of the school "No Family will be allowed in School in the new Term if their outstanding balance exceeds an equivalent of a Terms' Fees". They will only be allowed in after their fees have been paid.

The exchange rate this week 1\$ - 3,722.21UGX

Happy holidays

Message from the Head of School

It's not the presents that make Christmas so special, it's the presence of those you love, whether they are with you in person, or spirit.

It has been a long and very busy term and I am sure that we are all ready for a three week break from routine. Thank you all for your support this term and I wish you all a very restful holiday and hope that you are able to spend some quality time with friends and family.

See you back in school at 8am on Monday 7th January.

Amende Delis